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October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
TASSOMAI – YEAR 9 - 11 SCIENCE HOMEWORK 2018-19 
 
We are pleased to announce that this academic year we will be using Tassomai, alongside written 
exam-style practice questions, as home learning for all Year 9, 10 and Year 11 students.  Tassomai is 
an electronic multiple choice quiz system that works with your child’s ability and adapts and develops 
along with their achievements.  It will familiarise students with exam content and will quiz on all topics 
that could potentially be included in the GCSE AQA Science exams.  By using Tassomai your child will 
increase their chances of obtaining great results! 
 
Year 9 students are expected to complete a minimum of 60 correct questions a week.  Year 10 students 
are expected to complete a minimum of 100 correct questions a week. Both year groups progress are 
checked on a Tuesday and non-completion detentions will be held on a Wednesday after school at 
1:35pm. 
 
Year 11 students are currently expected to complete a minimum of 100 correct questions a week.  
Progress will be checked on a Monday and non-completion detentions will be held on a week A 
Tuesday after school 3:00pm. 
 
Tassomai Club runs during morning registration so there is the option for students to access Tassomai 
in school if they do not have other tutor time activities to complete.  Priority will be given to Year 11. 
 
If your child has any problems or questions regarding Tassomai, they should speak to their teacher as 
soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss L Fairweather 
Director of Science 
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